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Keeping Up with Kathryn 
In January, we will be speaking with Supervisor Kathryn Barger, who 
represents the 5th District on the Los Angeles 
County Board of Supervisors.  The 5th District is 
home to nearly two million people and covers 2,800 
square miles including the Santa Clarita and 
Antelope Valleys areas - home to our sister 
branches - whom we have invited to join us for this 
meeting.

First elected in 2016, Supervisor Barger began her career in public service 
as a college intern in the office of Supervisor Michael D. Antonovich.  She 
rose to become his chief deputy in 2001, where she served until her 
election to the Board of Supervisors. Her interests and advocacy include 
mental health, social services, 
supporter of the environment and a believer in fiscal responsibility.   

Keeping Up with Kathryn is her current newsletter which is chock full of 
information detailing her board and community activities; we recommend 
you check it out prior to our meeting. Serving on an all-woman board, 
which represents 11 million Californians, and is responsible for 
administering a $39 billion budget, Supervisor Barger is a role model and 
advocate for increased representation of Women in Leadership Roles, one 

 

Saturday, January 20, 2024 

1:00 PM

Zoom 

No RSVP required. Cost is free. Zoom meeting ID is on page 6. It will also be emailed 
on January 19.  Contact Jackie Zev, 818-832-9099, if you are not receiving our emails. 

 

 

 

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy, and research. 
 

In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership.  
There shall be no barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, 

age, sexual orientation, national origin, disability or class 

This meeting 
is on ZOOM! 


